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Bristol Street Transit Corridor Study - University of California, Irvine Connection Options

The Orange County Transportation Authority initiated the Bristol Street Transit Corridor Study in
October 2018. During the Board of Directors update on April 22, 2019, staff was directed to develop
options to evaluate connections to the University of California, Irvine campus and University of
California, Irvine Research Park in the City of Irvine. This report outlines three options for evaluating
connections to the University of California, Irvine area.

Provide direction to staff on study options.
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